
Dear Families,

This Friday is our transition day, where pupils get to spend the afternoon with their teacher for next year. This
is an exciting time to reflect on the past year and plan for the year ahead. I would like to take this opportunity
to thank you, as parents, for all your incredible support. We have really appreciated it and know that without it,
we wouldn’t see the children making the great progress they do. You will receive your child’s end of term report
on Friday.

Term will then end at 2pm on Friday 21st July (no clubs this day)

As many of you know, Kelly Durcan will be leaving us at the end of term. She has been busy ensuring a
smooth transition to our new SENCo, Sheila Baez. Kelly has made a huge contribution to the children and
families at our school. She will be greatly missed- especially by those families who she has developed strong
relationships with and supported over the years.

We also wish loads of luck and best wishes to Aidan Soutter. Mr Soutter started his career here as a new
teacher and has had an impact on so many of our children. He is ready for the next chapter and we wish him
every success. His new class will be lucky to have him.

Ms Mahisha in Early years, Tahmina in the office and Ms S in year 5 all joined us this year and will be leaving
us at the end of term. They have all played significant roles across the school and we thank them for all they
have done. We wish them all the best with their next ventures.

I am pleased to share with you the fantastic teaching team for September. Please see below for the name of
your child’s teachers:

EYFS Ms Georgie Quinney Ms Frances Ruddiman
Mr Jacob John

Year 1 Ms Izzy Jeary Ms Jay Choudhury

Year 2 Ms Niki Fryatt Ms Darlene Skeete

Year 3 Ms Renee Anderson Ms Kim Bracken

Year 4 Ms Yasmine Cherid Ms Ana Goncalves

Year 5 Mr Calum Henderson Mr Selvin Anderson

Year 6 Ms Amy Frohock
Ms Natalie Calixte

Ms Emma Charters
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We are very excited to welcome Ms Baez (Senco) and Ms Quinney (EYFS) to the team. They both share our
vision and values and are very much looking forward to getting to know you and your children.

Finally, in other exciting news, Randa Zerrouki will begin next year with us before going on maternity leave
after the first half term.

Thank you all once again for your unwavering support this, and every, year.
Warmest wishes,

Headteacher
Lucy Blewett
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